Neptune City Board of Recreation
Minutes of November 12, 2019

Attendance: Tom Adcock, Ed Zakerowski, Lou Trocchio, John O’ Heney, Chuck Mitchell,
Andrew Wardell, Sue Elmer.
Also in attendance: Dave Calhoun and John Pietrunti

Flag Salute: All

Open Public Meetings Act: Read by Adcock

Minutes: A motion to approve the minutes of October 15, 2019 was made by Elmer, 2rd by Mitchell.
All were in favor.

Treasurer’s Report: Trocchio reports as of October 31, 2019 the account balance was $20,789.74.

Public Participation: None

Rec. Basketball: Elmer advised we are in the middle of sign-ups and currently 60 kids have signed
up. Still working on sponsors (Pro Lawn Care & Ridge Village). Next sign-ups, Thursday & Friday
Nov. 14th & 15, We should be getting Building (Gym) Usage approval from the BOE at their
meeting of Nov, 21st, ' We will also need to look into if the mechanical crank on the backboard
has be repaired. After sign-ups are completed, uniforms will be ordered. Elmer further advised
Clinics will be held (Pre K & K) on Dec. 4th, 11th, 18th) ag well as Jan. 8th, 15th, 221d, 5:00pm — 5:45pm.

Finger Printing: Members are currently scheduling for finger printing at Idento Go.

Indoor Bocce: Adcock advised materials for the courts are in the process of being purchased. Once the
materials are delivered, they will be constructed by BOR members.

Old Business: Adcock advised the BOR’s Indoor Volleyball is currently going on Monday nights 7:30 — 10pm.

New Business: J. Pietrunti suggested the BOR look into doing an Indoor Floor Hockey Night and see what
the interest would be amongst Neptune City residents. This event would be for all ages. The idea was
receptive by the BOR and will look for a date.
C. Mitchell suggested the BOR consider a program that would encourage the Swapping Sporting Equipment.
People would donated to the BOR equipment they no longer need/use and in return the BOR would hold a
Swap date. Residents could come and bring other equipment to swap for items they need. Members liked
the idea and will look into it further.

Next Meeting: Dec. 17", 7:00pm @ NCCC

End of Meeting: A motion was made to adjourn by O’Heney, 2™ by Elmer. All were in favor.




